
Our Lady of Grace PTO 
5/11/2020 

Meeting Minutes 
 
Opening prayer by Amanda Hood 6:30 
 
Roll call: ​Amanda Hood, Susan Wells, Debbie Mattingly, Erin Jones, Mandy Kirk, Kristi Ryan, 
Nicki Martin 
Visitors: Annette Braun, Amy Porta, Beth O’shanassy, Stacey Woodrum, Marybeth Brunsman, 
Loria HInes, Becca Hines, Kim Montgomery, Chrissy Vogel, Amber Newton, Stephanie Walters, 
Mark Hopkinson, Sam Tignor, Jenny Felix, Jennifer Chouteau, Leslie Spegal 
 
Acceptance of Minutes-​ N/A 
 
Treasurer’s Report-​There is a lot of money left in the budget. Plan on keeping the money in the 
budget due possible complications with the Walk-a-Thon next school year.  
 
Correspondence-  ​N/A 
 
Principal’s Report-  

1. We still want to honor  8th graders with maybe a drive thru  graduation, yard signs, and 
8th grade books and possibly 8th grade video. 

2. EdChoice is still being worked out.  Mike has been keeping in contact with the state 
Ohio. 

 
Teacher’s Report-​  there will be more Zoom meetings to come for face to face interaction with 
teachers and students. Parents please be patient while the teachers put together their virtual 
learning curriculum. It is a learning curve for the teachers too. 
 
Old Business- 

1. Box tops- $791.00  please keep clipping and scanning those receipts. 
New Business- 

1. Grading scale  will be updated for the rest of the trimester. Check Option C for 4th-8th 
grade to make sure there aren't any missing assignments or incomplete assignments 
that may need to be redone. 

2. Students will not be penalized for turning in work late weekly.  
3. As long as the student was in good standing before Covid-19 then they will move on to 

the next grade.  
4. Turning in paperwork isn’t necessary right now. More information will be given in the 

future about this.  
5. President is now Kristie Ryan and the VP is Susan Wells. Communications position and 

Walk-a-thon Chair positions are still available.  
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 Susan and Mrs. Kirk 


